
I have some problems with proposed gun storage Bill. For personal defense at home 
you would need immediate access to your weapon to defend yourself.                   If it 
were locked up you could very well be badly beaten or dead.                     Law 
enforcement where I live is at least 20 minutes away.                   Also to shoot racoons 
after chickens in their pen you would need rapid access to your weapon.                Yes 
they can get into most enclosures, personal experience.                     Also to shoot 
coyotes after new born calves you would also need immediate  access to a weapon. 
         I hope you folks will take these thoughts into your meetings.                        Thank 
you for reading this.                                      Ron Nieminen                        79650 
Stewart   Creek Road                  Clatskanie, Oregon 79618 
503 728 2886 
 


